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From: Wufoo
To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: Submitted Public Comment Form
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 9:59:52 AM

Name * Verlon Ponto

Address 36734 760th Street 
Round Lake, MN 56167 
United States

Phone Number (507) 360-9979

Email roadsideacres@frontier.com

Provide the docket's number. * 19-576

Leave a comment on the docket. *

We live within one mile of the Three Waters Wind Project and are opposed to this project for many
reasons. The project salesmen have been harassing landowners to sign either agreements for wind
towers or "good neighbor agreements" by lying to people. They lie to people that the neighbor has
signed an agreement when the reverse is true; the neighbor specified has refused numerous times. If
the person they contact is not at home, they are breaking the federal law of placing information in
their mailbox without postage attached. We are attaching a download (File title of USPS illegal
placement.) direct from the United States Postal Service concerning this law.
We understand that there is a one mile setback from Department of Natural Resource land. Why
should homes, churches, cemeteries be any different? The flicker and noise to humans should be as
important as birds and animals.
They have also contacted churches to attempt to have the church sign this "good neighbor
agreement." Where are their morals?
We understand that the grid is full by an article placed in the local paper (file attached as Globe
article 1). As stated at the public meeting held at Jackson County Central High School on Thursday,
February 20, 2020, Three Waters Wind Project Mark Wengierski stated that the power from this
project has been sold to the Minnesota Municipal Power Agency. 
We are concerned that our property will be devalued because of these monstrosities. Such has been
the case in neighboring states as well as Ewington and Heron Lake township north of Lakefield.
In closing, it was documented that the public meeting on February 20, 2020 proved that the Three
Rivers Wind Project is not feasible because there were numerous questions that were not answered
to the public.
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